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Welcome to the TFC newsletter!  I hope 

these updates and recommendations help 

you in your ministry to prisoners… 

 

Bible studies  

14 series of Bible studies 

are available from 

www.tfcministries.org.uk 

including studies from 

Colossians, Judges and 

Moses and Psalms (Moisés and Salmos 

available in Spanish). 

 

Guilt and Forgiveness course  

The TFC Guilt and 

Forgiveness course has 

been run in a jail in the 

Philippines, and works just 

as well in another culture 

and language as it does in 

its home country of Wales! 

 

The 8 session course is interactive and 

caters for people of all abilities.  It is a good 

evangelistic tool, giving a clear gospel 

presentation as it helps prisoners face and 

start to deal with their guilt and consider 

forgiveness. 

 

Please contact me if you would like to 

discuss further, or purchase the course 

(£22 inc. UK p&p). 

 

How can churches support prison 

ministry? 

See www.eauk.org/idea/5-ways-churches-

can-support-prison-ministry.cfm  

 

Book review 

I recently read Rico Tice's new 

book, Honest Evangelism. 

He explains what evangelism 

is, the reasons we find it 

difficult, whose job it is and 

what an evangelist is (you 

might be surprised in chapter 6). 

Rico reminds us that there is hostility to the 

gospel but there is also hunger for the 

gospel.  He reminds us that in order to 

share the good news that Jesus has died 

for our sins, we need to share the bad news 

that our sin makes God angry and someone 

has to die for it. 

He explains what we need to say to share 

the good news. I'm not going to give all the 

answers away, suffice to say, if you've run 

the Christianity Explored course, it will ring 

some bells. Ask them questions, chat your 

faith, pray for God to work in this person's 

heart, invest in the relationship. 

Read the book. It's short, it's punchy, it's to 

the point. It's honest about evangelism. 

 

Cards for prisoners 

Supporters of TFCM sent 

55 Easter Cards to 

prisoners in 4 prisons in 

2015. If you’d like some 

Christmas cards from TFCM supporters to 

prisoners, please let me know – first come, 

first served! 
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